——————————— Original Message ------------

Subject: Thank you for your kind hospitality / A new relationship with Ural State Agraian University
Date: Tue, 19 Dec 2017 18:05:30 +0900

From: furunoh909 @affrc.go.jp

To: imdonnik@presidium.ras.ru, ktqrip7 @yandex.ru, VNLomov@presidium.ras.ru,
OEGlukhovtseva@presidium.ras.ru, DAChernoivanova@presidium.ra.ru

Cc: ntakashi@affrc.go.jp, yousuken@affrc.go.jp, naro-intl2@ml.affrc.go.jp

Dear Dr. Irina M. Donnik,

Dear Dr. Vladimir N. Lomov,

Dear Ms. Olga E. Glukhovtseva,
Dear Ms. Daria A, Chernoivanova,

On behalf of Dr. Takashi Nakajima, Director of Department of Planning and Coordination, NARO Japan,
we sincerely appreciate your warm welcome and the kind and excellent arrangements for our visit to
Russian Academy of Science and research institutes in Krasnodar from November 27 to December 2,
2017. We are grateful for the fruitful discussions during our visit to Russia.

We also thank you very much for having interest in the collaborative research on crop protection
between Institute of Vegetable and Floriculture Science, NARO (NIVFS) and Russian institutes under the
theme of "Investigation for occurrence of Pospiviroids in Russia and analysis of their characteristics" (*),
and Academician Dr Donnik's suggestion that there are good resesarchers of potato viruses in Ural State
Agraian University.

We consulted our researcher of NIVFS who is in charge of the collaborative research project about your
suggestion and we are pleased to inform you that he is very much interested in having a relationship
with the resesarchers of Ural State Agraian University.

So, we are grateful if you could let us know how we can contact the potato viruses researcher of Ural
State Agraian University.

(* Introduction of the topic was included in the presentation material that was explained by Hiroko
Hatama(Furuno).)

Thank you again for your kind cooperation.
We are looking forward to hearing from you.

Warmest regards,
Hiroko Hatama(Furuno)
On behalf of Dr. Takashi Nakajima

Hiroko Furuno (Ms.)

International Relations Office,

Department of Planning and Coordination, National Agriculture and Food Research Organization (NARO)
Tel.: +81-29-838-7944

E-mail: furunoh909 @affrc.go.jp

Web: http://www.naro.affrc.go.jp/english/index.html
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